
 

Earth Day in Őrbottyán 

Fortunately we had a sunny day on Saturday. 

It was a great day for us, because we could remind children for our 
responsibility about nature and Earth. 

We started the day with collecting empty bottles and their caps; 
batteries and flowers. 

Children were happy to bring empty plastic bottles and beautiful flowers 
to school.  I hope they will take care of them in the future too. 

Then we made big placards about Earth and Earth day. We went for a 
2008 seconds walk in the village. We went round the roundabout and 
stopped the cars for a few minutes.  

After this there were competitions.  

We went to a nearby place to collect litter. Children were compete who 
can collect more litter. They found everything what you can imagine: 
bottles, can of coke, glasses, tyres, papers garette-ends, half of a bike, 
fence etc. They were happy to clean that place, because they usually go 
there sledging in winter and walk from spring to autumn. It was their 
idea to go there and clean it. Finally everybody was happy. I think it is 
the most important thing. We collected everything and brought to 
school into a special dustbin. 

Finally planted the flowers. At the end all the classes got their prices 
and we went home. 

 


